
THE IPSWICH MEN’S SHED INC 
 
 
 

  

“SHOULDER TO SHOULDER” 

President:     Terry Carter  
Vice-President:    Laurie Caldwell                         
Junior Vice President:  Rob Crepin 
Secretary:     Brian Parker    
Treasurer:    Bill Fisher      
Registrar:     Ted Wedmaier   
BBQ:      Tom Parker 
Committee:    John Humphreys; John Strong; Ian Ross;  
     Brian Oberholster; Anjan Kundu. 
Patron:     Lance McCallum MP (Member for Bundamba) 
Future Development:  Bob Edyvean 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Location:  
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba Q 4304 
Phone The Shed 
 07 3436 5857 
 

Postal Address: 
3A Mining Street 

Bundamba Q4304 
ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com 

web : ipswichmensshed.org.au 

Membership fees $10 Joining Fee +$35 for 1 year 
 daily fees $3 plus $4.00 lunch  

   Open Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 8am-2pm  
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COMMITTEE FOR 2022-2023 

 

BACK ROW L-R BRIAN OBERHOLSTER-JOHN HUMPHREYS- ROB CREPIN- 

LAURIE CALDWELL-JOHN STRONG 

BOTTOM ROW  L-R ANJAN KUNDU- IAN ROSS-TED WEDMAIER-BRIAN 

PARKER-TERRY CARTER-BILL FISHER 

 

PRESIDENT 2022-2023 

 
TERRY CARTER 

 

 



 

Dear Members 

 

The year for 2022-2023 has started well.  The new Committee has held its first 

meeting and we look forward to another great year at the Shed. 

Firstly, welcome to all members and especially newer members joining us for 

the first time - we trust your time at the Shed will be rewarding and fulfilling. 

 

We have a lot coming up for the rest of 2022, so I hope all get involved and 

contribute to our successes. 

 

August 27th Bunnings Father’s Day expo - Help is required to man the stall 

August 30th Australian Hearing will be conducting hearing tests 

September 8th Visit by MP Lance McCallum  

September 16th Prostate Lunch at CSI 

September 20th Visit by Mayor Teresa Harding 

October 1st World’s 3rd Biggest Garage sale ever at the Shed! 7am-2pm 

December 2nd Shed Xmas party at Coalstars Soccer Club $20 per person  

 

Llewellyn Motors have again kindly offered the use of a vehicle for a further 12 

months. 

 
 

 
 

MANY THANKS!!! Llewellyn Motors  

 

 



 
Camper trailer Generous Donation by Roger Lisle 

 

 
 

Thanks to Roger for his donation to the Shed to use at our discretion! 

 

 
DAVID WINNINGTON WAS RECENTLY PRESENTED AN AWARD FOR HIS 

OUTSTANDING SERVICE WHILE AT RIDLEY RD MEN’S SHED 

WE ARE PLEASED TO WELCOME DAVID TO OUR RANKS.     

Matt’s latest creation!  



 

 

Safety Officer Brian Oberholster 

Has outlined some areas of concern and has asked for assistance to implement 

changes for improvements at The Shed:- 

• Noise levels of drop saws 

• Housekeeping  

• Fire load to be investigated 

• Tree trimming at the toilet area 

• Excess timber/steel to be removed 

• Removal of excess Paint – dumping at no charge August 25th 

• Introduction of Quarterly management inspection 

• Quarterly Housekeeping award for tidiest area  

• Shedder of The Month to be reintroduced 

• Shed Boss roster or Shed Coordinator roster to be sought! 

• Suggestion Box to be upgraded 

 

Jobs completed 

New gates on Compost Area 

Lights over benches 

Guards over belt sanders 

 

 
 

GARY SAYS THUMBS UP BRIAN  

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 
TERRY      BARRY  

 

   
 

GREAT WORK GUYS!!! 

        GOOD DOG!!   

 



 

 

 

 
SOLAR SYSTEM FOR THE SHED (COMING SOON) 

 

 

 
GARDEN GOING WELL-THANKS TEAM! 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

“MOTTO FOR A SUCCESSFUL SHED”  

 

 

 

GET READY FOR THE OCTOBER 1ST GARAGE SALE 

 

WHAT WILL YOU MAKE FOR THE SALE? 

 

SEE YOU AT THE SHED SOON! 
 


